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Work is set to start on footpath 
improvements on Monday 26 September 
The work is scheduled for 5 working days.
 
In the event that bad weather or difficult ground 
conditionconditions slow progress, we’ll keep you up to date 
on our website, social media and with notices on 
The Dippy noticeboard. 

This work is being completed by Mack Civils, 
a specialist company based in Frome,

Please bear with us…

We’ve scheduled and phased the works to
minimisminimise disruption and inconvenience, but there 
will necessarily be periods later in the week, when 
sections of footpath and parts of The Dippy are 
closed off.

We’re phasing the works to keep these closures to 
a minimum—and Mack’s team will be working hard 
to have everything open again as soon as possible.

The Dippy, off Culverhill, Frome

www.frometowncouncil.gov.uk

To find out more about the work email:
admin@frometowncouncil.gov.uk  
01373 465757  
Or call In to our office on Palmer Street

Footpath improvement works


